
                           

                          NARAYANA GROUP OF SCHOOL 

                  PATIA, BHUBANESWAR 

 
 

Dear parents, 
   
                   We are excited to celebrate “Grandparents day” on Saturday 
10th October 2020. Please find the attached e-invite for the special 
occasion. There are certain point which we would like to mention. 
 
1. All our students will be a part of the celebration so we request you to 

join the online meeting by 2:30 pm. 
 
2. Student are expected to attend along with Grandparents. 
 
3. Please confirm your Grandparents attendance (Student Grandma and 

Granddad presence). 
 

We hope to see all Grandmothers and Grandfathers on this very 
special day. 
 
 
 
 

 

            Thank you  
     Best Regards 
         Principal 


